
Mr. Wilson Duff, Professor of .Anthroiology, 

Department of Anthropology, 

University of B.c. 
Vancouver 8,B.c. 

Dear Mr. Duff: 

Thank you for your letter of 

August 7,1974 in reply to mine of26th. ultimo. 

Please find herewith a picture of the only reply I got from the 

administerative Assistant to the premier to date; as soo~ as I got 

the promised replt, I willi send you a copy. 

Encl; 

August 13, 1974 

Yours most respectfully, 

Peter Williams,President of Kitwancool. 

Cassiar 470, Skeena River,B.C, 
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Mr. Peter Williams, 
President, 
Kitwancool Ancient Authority, 
Box 134, 
Kitwanga, British Columbia. 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

VICTORIA 

July 4th, 1974 

In the absence of the Premier, I 
wish to .1.acknowledge and thank you for your letter which 
was received in this office July 2nd. 

I am forwarding a copy to the Hon-
ourable Robert Williams, Minister of Lands, Forests 
and Water Resources, for his consideration and reply. 

Your letter will be drawn to the 
Premier's attention upon his return. 

CC: The Hon. Robert Williams. 

Yours very truly, 

Arnie Van Campen, 
Administrative Assistant 

to the Premier. 
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